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November 29, 2020 

First Sunday of Advent 
 



Mass Intentions 
 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 28 ï Vigil  

4PM +Jeanette Hertzog by Francis, Eleanor 

 and Shirley 
 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 29 

First Sunday of Advent 

7AM  +Arthur Schicatano by Joe & Deb 

9AM  +James Chiavaroli by Wife, Mary Chiavaroli  

 and Daughter 

11AM  Parish Family of Mother Cabrini Church 
 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 30  

St. Andrew 

8AM +Souls in Purgatory by Nick Kent 
 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 1 

First Week of Advent 

8AM ++Deceased Parents, Relatives, Benefactors  

of the Franciscan Order 
 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 2 

First Week of Advent 

8AM +Living Parents, Relatives, Benefactors 

 of the Franciscan Order 
 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 3 

St. Francis Xavier 

8AM +Albert Bates by Wife, Doris & Family 
 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 4 

St. John Damascene 

8AM ++Stephen G. Germak & Rose Ann Wieland  

 by Deborah Germak, Kathy Gonsar,  

 Families & Friends 
 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 5 

First Week of Advent 

8AM +Patty Ann Bidding  

by +Sol Bidding and Family 

4PM    Parish Family of Mother Cabrini Church 

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 6 

Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

7AM  +Kathleen Glosek by Brother-in-Law,  

 +Sol Bidding 

9AM  +Nikola Kolovic by Wife, Prena 

11AM +Ronald Anderson  

by Godson, Stephen R. Barrett 

 

Tabernacle Candles 

In Memory of James Chiavaroli  

by Wife, Mary & Daughters 

 

Our Church Bells are Ringing this Week. . . 

In Memory of Patrick J. Kazmerski  

by Mom, Dad, Trisha, Linda, Dave, Mike & Michael 

 

 

 

Collection Totals for the Weekend of  

November 22, 2020 

 

Regular:    $5,565.17 

Votives:           65.00 

Parish Dues:          738.00 

Lourdes Assessments:          64.00 

Total:                 $6,432.17 

 

Matthew 25:     $   499.00 

Franciscan Seminarian:                        163.00 
 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT CHRISTMAS 
MASS NOTICE: 

Due to the current pandemic restrictions, and as 

we have announced in church and through 

information fliers, you need to make a reservation 

for Christmas Mass attendance.  Please see the 

information flier on the next page of this bulletin 

for various Mass times at Cabrini as well as in the 

area.  Please call the listed contact phone numbers 

to make your reservation. 

 

 
 

PONDER POINT 
O come, O come, Emmanuel,  

and ransom captive Israel! 

9th Century, Latin Chant 

 

 
 

 

 



 



 

Mother Cabrini Parish, Shamokin 
 

ON LINE GIVING COMING TO MOTHER CABRINI!  

MORE INFORMATION TO FOLLOW 

 

  

ñSave Time and Donate Online!ò 

Online Giving will soon be available for Mother Cabrini parishioners with WeShare, an easy and convenient 

way to save time and support our church. Donating is simple, safe, and completely secure. 

With WeShare, you can set up a recurring weekly or monthly transaction using your checking, savings, or 

credit card account. You can decide how much to give to any collection and make changes any time, day or 

night. Plus, you can leave your checkbook at home on Sundays.   

If you would like to enroll in Online Giving, please visit https://mothercabrini.weshareonline.org. If you 

have any questions or concerns about the program or would like help setting up your account, please call our 

parish office at 570-648-4512, ext. 211. 

 

 

 

https://mothercabrini.weshareonline.org/


 
ñPass the Gravy - Thanksgiving Raffleò News:    As of our bulletin transmission 

deadline (11/24), we are happy to announce that Mary Ann Strump was the lucky winner of 

our $100 ñEarly Birdò drawing held on Monday, November 23rd.    Names of the thirteen 

lucky raffle winners were notified on Thanksgiving Day.  Watch for next weekôs bulletin for 

a listing of these lucky folks.  Congratulations upon winning a little extra ñgravy!ò . . . just in 

time for Christmas. Thank You to everyone who participated in this November Cabrini fund-

raiser! 
 

 

 

 

Christmas Wafers/Oplatki: Mother Cabriniôs supply of 

Christmas Wafers/Oplatki will be available at the Parish Office 

beginning Monday, December 7th. (There are 3 wafers per 

package.) Please call the parish office ahead of time so we can 

prepare your request.  Weôll have it ready for your pick up.  Please 

use the side door (porch entrance) of the office building.  Supplies 

are limited so please do not wait until the last minute to place your 

order.  Thank you for maintaining this beautiful custom of 

ñBreaking the Christmas Bread at your Christmas Vigil Supper.ò  

Although there is no ñchargeò for the wafers, your donation will be  

       gratefully accepted. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Mother Cabrini Memorials  

 

In Memory of Michael J. Barber 

$20 by Gary and Bernice Madden 

$10 by Dennis and Sue Christiana 
 

In Memory of Russel J. Jones, Jr. 

$20 by Gary and Bernice Madden 
 

In Memory of Jimmy Kanaskie 

$25 by Janet Kanaskie 

 

In Memory of Eunice Kanaskie 

$100 by Daniel Kalinoski 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Your support of Mother Cabrini Parish 

. . .even in these trying times!  
 

Remember Mother Cabrini Parish needs your  

support now more than ever.  
These are trying times for all of us and our parish income is slowly 

recovering. Mother Cabrini Parish continues to have bills regarding salaries, basic utilities, property 

insurances, etc. To the best of your ability, please remember your parish.  It 

would be most helpful if you would either mail your weekly offertory gift or 

drop it in the door mail slot, located on the side porch of the parish office. I 

thank all those parishioners who have been supporting their parish with their 

offerings!   

Your pastor, Fr. Martin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SACRAMENT OF 

PENANCE  

During this Corona Virus time, we cannot use 

the church confessional because of its 

confined space. However, the Sacrament of 

Reconciliation is readily  

available to all. 

 

Please call the parish office or the Friary to 

make an appointment  

with either 

Fr. Martin or Fr. Stephen to schedule a time 

and location to receive this beautiful 

Sacrament of Peace.                                                                                                     

    

                    

                        The Return of the Prodigal Son 

                                                               Rembrandt 
 

 

 
 



 

                                                 Your 2020 Advent Booklets, 

a gift to Mother Cabrini Parish 

are now available at the entrances of the church 

during Mass times as well as the parish office.  
 

 

So many Cabrini parishioners have commented that they look forward 

to using our 5 Minutes a Day - Advent Meditation Booklets as part of 

their spiritual preparation for Christmas. Now, more than ever, this 

booklet will help you focus your Advent meditations as you prepared 

for Christmas. 
 

The cost for this yearôs booklet supply was $175.00 and was donated 

by Bob and Karol Freiler, in Loving Memory of the Deceased 

Members of the Freiler and Church Families.  
 

Many thanks Bob and Karol for supporting our spiritual Advent 

journey to Christmas through these daily meditations and for honoring 

your families in this manner!   
 

Take copies home for your family, friends and neighbors. Additional 

Advent booklets are also available at the parish office by coming to 

   the side porch door.  

 

   In solidarity as a parish, may our common Advent journeys bring us 

   to the warmth of the Nativity of the Christ Child!  Fr. Martin 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

                             During This  First W eek of Advent ,  
 

                              Prepare for Jesusõ Birth by. . . 
                                    Mending a quarrel,  

 

                                  Forgoing a grudge, forgiving and reconciling,  

 

                                  Performing random acts of charity,  

 

                                  Welcoming of or at least smiling at a stranger  

 

 



 In Advent 2020, make the crooked ways of your journey to Christmas straight by: 

 

Mending a quarrel, 

Forgoing a grudge, forgiving and reconciling, 

Performing random acts of charity, 

Welcoming of or at least smiling at a stranger, 

Carving out some quiet time for prayer, 

Visiting, phoning or sending a note to a shut in, 

Expressing your gratitude, 

Listening more ÈØË ÚæÌß âÈÕÔÑØÏ  ÕÌáá, 

Reconciling with God through the Sacraments, 

Judging less and encouraging more, 

Letting go of personal prejudices, 

Being less selfish and practicing generosity, 

-ÚÚÔÑØÏ ÍÚß *Ìáäá ÑØ âÐÌ ÚâÐÌß 

Softening personal stubbornness, 

Gossiping less, saying only good things, 

"ÌÊÚÖÑØÏ ÖÚßÌ *Ìáäá-like!  

Decorate your refrigerator with these Advent guideposts to Christmas!
 

 



Poinsettia Sale 
Sponsored: ´Shamokin Community Gardensµ 

 
To place your order, please call Susan M. Ward at 570-486-3316  

or email:  smward3@msn.com. 

Order forms and payment can be dropped off at 910 Race Street, Shamokin as well.  

Payment in advance is preferred in order to guarantee your purchase.   Payment via cash or check.  

Checks should be made payable to:   The Franciscan Center or FAR (Faith Alliance for 

Revitalization), the parent organization of the Greater Shamokin Community Gardens.   Susan can 

stop by your home or business to pick up payment, if requested.  

The Gardens will have a display table at Home for the Holidays on November 28th from 1 to 5 

PM.  Purchases of poinsettias and homemade treats may also be made at that time. 

Pick Up of your purchase from 1 to 5 pm either at the table or at the former BB&T Bank Building 

ï 322 East Independence Street Shamokin. (We are keeping the flowers out of the cold as much as 

possible to preserve their beauty!) Limited delivery will be available the following day if needed.  

The poinsettias are florist/greenhouse quality and made 

possible through the very generous donation of Eric Kuijpers, 

Kurt Weiss Greenhouses    

POINSETTIAS ï (2) 6ò POT RED POINSETTIAS 

FOR $10.00!!! 

(3) 4.5ò POT RED POINSETTIAS FOR $10.00!!!    

A REAL BARGAIN IN TIME TO BRIGHTEN 

YOUR HOME FOR THE HOLIDAYS.  

 

mailto:smward3@msn.com


We Need to Continue  

Our Vigilance Against  

Corona Virus 
Gathering for public worship at  

Mother Cabrini Church.  . . 
 

Cabrini Parishioners. . .  We recently 

received from the Diocese the 

following reminder to all pastors 

regarding the return of public 

worship at our churches. 

 
 

Reminders: 

 

- Sanitization of public spaces must occur after every liturgical gathering in our churches. 

 

- Except in the case of children under 2 years of age and persons with health issues, masks 

are to be worn as face covering the entire time parishioners attend Mass or any other 

liturgical event in a parish, including sacramental Confession. They are not permitted to be 

lowered at any time while in the church except to receive Holy Communion. It is not 

acceptable for parishioners to lower their face masks while sitting in the pew. 

 

- Social distancing is to be strictly enforced. The measure of 6 feet between individuals 

and family groups is to be maintained while seated and moving. Groups are not to gather 

outside of our churches for social time. Face masks should be worn until a person has left 

the church property and distanced himself or herself from the other congregants. It should 

be underscored that this is an act of charity, above all, not an 

infringement upon a personal right. 

  

Your diligence in adhering to these guidelines helps to prevent 

further safety concerns for your parishioners and those in attendance 

at weddings and funerals.  

 

The protocol and directives are not optional. 

 

ẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆẆ 

 Here at Mother Cabrini, we are observing all of the above mentioned protocols. 
The parish community expresses thanks and appreciation to all the various parishioners 

who volunteer after each Mass as well as after funerals to help ñsanitizeò the church.  

 Thank you for your generosity of service!  Fr. Martin 



Thank you to Mother Cabri niõs 

Parishioners Who are Helping 

Us Cover our Parishõs  

Weekly Expenses  
 

Please note:  Even though the church has partially òre-openedó, the letter carrier still 

comes to the Mother Cabrini Parish Office building six days a week.  He/She deposits 

our mail  through the letter slot in the side porch door.  In the bundle of mail there 

is always a parish bill or two (just like your home expenses).  The current situation 

has reduced our parish income flow dramatically which makes it increasing difficult 

to pay our regular occurring bills.  
 

I am most grateful to those parishioners who are attending Mass and leave their 

offerings in the church baskets. I thank those who mail in their offertory envelopes 

or drop off their donations through the parish office mail slot to help keep Cabrini 

afloat.  Some parishioners have been most generous and have made four -figure 

donations to help us through this financially arid -period.  Praise Jesus!  
 

If you are reading this òE-bulletinó and are supporting your parish in one form or 

another, THANK YOU VERY MUCH !  If you are reading this òE-Bulletinó and havenõt 

yet sent in your offertory gifts, please do so, either at Mass, through the mail or 

through the side porch mail slot.  
 

God bless all those Mother Cabrini Parishioners who support the parish. . . in good 

times and in bad, in rain or shine, whether on vacation or in town, whether the doors 

are locked or unlocked, or in times of health or in times of virus!    

Thanks everybody!  Fr. Martin  
 



ñChristus Consolatorò 

  ñThe Divine Healerò 

Please Pray For the Sick, especially, Ann Barber, Bob Hauer, 

Jim Logic, Kapukui Sykes, Justin Wachter, Candida Davis, Matthew 

(Butch) Menapace, Betty Menapace, Dennis Shuey, Aunt Sandy, 

Uncle Pete, Henry, George Klemick, Connie Yucha, Audrey 

Spaulding, Kathy Marquez, Alex & Shirley Stefanowicz, Gertrude 

Slawek, Pete Yucha, Allen Hornberger, Mark Senoski, Cassandra 

Senoski, Roberta Jasper, Marge Schiccatano, Thomas & Sylvia 

Pappas, Barbara A. Verano, Jaden Leiby, Lorraine Gusick, Russ 

Jones, Helen Gallagher, Patrick Latsha, Dan Noll, Mark M., Mark 

Krzykwa, John Rauch, Jerry Surak, Mike Surak, Dolly Sills, Fr. Noel 

Danielewicz, OFM Conv., Joe Hamilton, Joanne (Cherry) Bailer, 

Kathy Purcell, Rose Marie Dunick, Elizabeth Purcell, Ed Griffiths, 

Katie Bolick and Jenny Kim. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Notes on the ñChristus Consolatorò or ñThe Divine Healerò Statue 
 

The awe-inspiring "Christus Consolator" or "The Divine Healer" statue is located in the lobby of 

the domed Billings Administration Building at The Johns Hopkins Hospital, Baltimore. 
 

Lithographs that ran in the local newspapers the morning the Hospital opened show an open 

rotunda, with octagonal design work in the center of the floor. Soon after, that center most spot 

was covered over by a 10 1/2-foot Carrara marble Christ statue that has stood there ever since.  
 

Donated in 1896 by William Wallace Spence, a Scottish immigrant and one of the wealthiest 

businessmen in Baltimore, the statue is an exact copy of the Christus Consolator that Danish 

sculptor Bertel Thorwaldsen executed for Copenhagen's Frue Kirke (Church of Our Lady - 

Copenhagen Cathedral) in 1821. 
 

Through the years, Hopkins employees have rubbed the statue's toes in passing, and patients 

often pray before it. It has become a symbol of compassion and hope. 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Diocese of Harrisburg 

witness@hbgdiocese.org 
 

The Catholic Witness 

is now on line. 
 

For the current edition of the Catholic Witness, 

click here 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

This breathtaking painting of  

Our Lady of Mount Carmel Parish  

is being raffled off 12/13/20 

Donation $5.00  

Call 570-339-1031  

to purchase a chance to Win! 

      What a great Christmas Present  

    it would make! 

mailto:witness@hbgdiocese.org
https://www.hbgdiocese.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/June-11-Edition.pdf


 

 

 
 

DIVINE REDEEMER CHURCH 

438 WEST AVENUE 
MOUNT CARMEL, PA 17851 

 

Holiday Theme Basket Raffle 
 Support Divine Redeemer Parish 

E-Z Chance òBid at Home Formó 
 

 Tickets are 10 for $5.00 or 21 for $10.00. Select from the 8 terrific baskets. For more 
information on how to get a Form for the Holiday Theme Basket Raffle, please contact Divine 
Redeemer Parish Office 570-339-3450.  Holiday Theme Basket Raffle Form and Money is due 
by December 13, 2020. Drawing is Tuesday, December 15, 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 


